
-----Original Message----- 
From: Liz Kerr 
Sent: Wednesday, April 23, 2025 2:50 PM 
To: Stephanie Dumont <stephanie.dumont@richmondhill.ca> 
Cc: Simon Cui <simon.cui@richmondhill.ca>;  
Subject: File Numbers ZBLA-25-0004 and SUB-25-002. 
 
Re: 114 Centre Street West 
 
I do not support the current application for the above address.  This property is in the HISTORIC section 
of Richmond Hill.  An application for this property needs to pay homage to its roots.  The original 
application and approval in 2022 for 2 detached homes is the only acceptable use for this land in this 
neighbourhood.  Our historical roots must be maintained so we don’t become a sea of concrete.  How 
special is it that we live in a neighbourhood where we have sizeable properties of green grass!  We need 
to covet these special properties!  This should never become a high, or even medium density 
neighbourhood.   
 
Liz Bick 
39 Centre Street West 
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